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November 06, 2007

\

Veolia Es Technical Solutions, L.L.C.
1275 Mineral Springs Drive
Port Washington Wi 53074
Dear Sir or Madam:
RE: Receipt Number 605480
Your remittance, check number 498660 in the amount of $4,600.00, was received by the

Department of Environmental Protection on October 29, 2007.  Any future inquiries regarding this
payment should reference the above receipt number.

Sincerely,

Ben Wilson
Department of Environmental Protection

0GC07-1779-37 HW Leon County

http://appprod.dep.state.fl.us/CRA/RECEIPT Reports/RCT rct R.asp 11/6/2007
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